THE SUNFLOWER GIRLS' STATE

OFFICE OF SECRETARY
Memorial Building
Topeka, Kansas
Tel. 2-1396

DEPARTMENT OF KANSAS

June 3, 1941,

Dre Forrect Ce Allen,
Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,

Lawrence, Kansas,

Dear Dr. Allen:

Mr. Gemmell has informed me thet you will participate
in our Girls! State progtam as dinner speaker on
- Tuesday night, June 17th at six o'clock, Union Building.

We cordially invite Mrs. Allen to be our dinner guest,
TCO e

Looking forward to meeting you and Mrs. Allen.

Very truly yours,




